
 

 

 
 
September 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 11 Parents’ Information Evening - Wednesday 11th September 
 
Welcome back to the new school year. Our annual Parents' Information Evening is on 
Wednesday 11th September in Coombe Hall and starts at 6.30pm. 
  
Before the talks commence there is an opportunity for parents/carers to attend a workshop 
on revision techniques and how to support your son/daughter to study effectively. This will 
be led by Jayne Ayliff, our Learning Mentor, and will take place in the School Library near 
Student Services from 5.45pm-6.30pm.  
  
I look forward to seeing you on Wednesday. 
  
Kind regards 

  
Mark Davies 
Progress Leader for Year 11 
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